Dear Committee:

I want to express my concern with your discussions regarding sensible Gun Rules.

Please consider the thousands of law abiding shooters that shoot in: Skeet, Trap, IDPA, USPSC, IPSC, Cowboy, Steel Challenge, Bulls eye, falling plate, youth shooting camps, Hunting, Training for good gun handling, etc.

We ask that none of these legal, safe and enjoyable sports be restricted or suppressed with any new laws made by the State of Connecticut.

Maniacs with Guns are tragic. Feel good rules will not bring any of them back, stop such acts in the future nor add any measure of safety to our society. Sound enforcement with better security of certain Guns is a progressive consideration.

Please do not circumvent the constitution of the USA which you all are obligated to uphold with any meaningless legislation.

Preserve our Freedom.

Thank you Yours Truly,

William Ferry
17 Pearl Brook Rd Southwick, Mass

Member of the Ct Valley Bushwacker # 427